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Road Work Planned on Old 75 in Sabetha

(KNZA)--Road work is planned on old 75 Highway in Sabetha beginning
Thursday, weather allowing.

Assistant City Administrator Bill Shroyer says Hall Brothers Inc. will be
conducting repairs of the recently laid seal and laying new seal in certain areas
along the highway from Kansas to 192nd Road.

Shroyer says motorists can expect delays while the work is being completed.

Workers will be direct traffic around and through the work zones.
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